
Year 1 children’s newsletter 

Dear Year 1 children, 

We hope you are all safe and well and have enjoyed the home learning this week. 

Lots of you have been watching the teacher videos on your home learning sheets again. We hope 
you enjoyed the book, ‘The Smeds and the Smoos’ by Julia Donaldson. We have really enjoyed 
writing descriptions and creating our own planets, did you? 

Take a look at the children’s writing and creative planet drawings inspired by the text: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Look at our welcoming planets! Everyone is welcome on these. 

 

 

 
We would love to see some of your learning from home, so please feel free to send a picture of your 
work to the school office office@meridian.e-sussex.sch.uk and they will forward these onto the Year 1 
team. It would be lovely to share some of your work in next week’s newsletter.  

 

Stay safe and hopefully see you all soon.  

Mrs Passingham-Smith, Ms Treglown, Miss Appleton and Miss Platt 
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